February 23, 201

h

Mr. Zack Hamm
2121 Buckingham Road
Raleigh, North Carolina 27607-31 14

Dear Mr. Hamm:

Thank you for contacting me about alternative tuel tax credits. Iappreciate hearing from you,
and I understand vou have traveled to Capitol Hill many fimes to meet with my staff,

As you may know, Congress passed the Tax Increase Prevention Act of 2014 (H.R. 5711) in
December. I voted in favor of this legislation. This bill extended more than 50 tax incentives.
including the Biodiesel Income Tax Credit, for the 2014 tax vear. I agree with you that Congress
should provide businesses more certainty rather than year to year extensions. Unfortunately,
atternpts at a longer extension were thwarted by a veto threat from the President.

Again, thank vou for contacting me and for all your efforts. Should you have any additional
questions or comments, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,

Richard Burr
Uniied States Senator
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